Anderson, Alan

From: Healey, Richard

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 2:41 PM

To: Anderson, Alan

Cc: Johnson, Miles

Subject: FW: Unpermitted Discharges from Satellite Collection System
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Alan

Please see Ellen’s email below. Please save a copy of the email to each cities folder online.
Thanks

Richard C. Healey

Enforcement Branch Manager

Water Division

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
501-682-0640

healeyr@adeq.state.ar.us

From: Carpenter, Ellen

Sent: Monday, November 09, 2015 2:28 PM

To: dbenson@cityofsherwood.net; MWilkins@nlrwu.com

Cc: Shafii, Mo; Healey, Richard

Subject: Unpermitted Discharges from Satellite Collection System

Gentlemen:

| am just following up on our June 23, 2015 meeting held at ADEQ’s Office, which included representatives from the
Cities of Sherwood and North Little Rock. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the ongoing problem of overflows
occurring on the Sherwood satellite collection system. During the meeting, it was agreed that the Cities would continue
to work together to formulate a solution to eliminate the overflows and report back to the ADEQ. ADEQ also requested
that the City of Sherwood to continue to report the unpermitted discharges under Tracking No. ARU500018 and AFIN
60-04714.

The Cities of Sherwood and North Little Rock proposed to submit the requested report on the corrective actions to
ADEQ by December 9, 2015. As the date for submitting the detailed plans for eliminating the unpermitted discharges
approaches, | am asking you to please include in the report the progress of the corrective actions taken by each City to
date to eliminate the satellite system overflows, as well as the remaining work to be completed and a timeline to
accomplish the remaining tasks.

| look forward to receiving this report, and | propose scheduling a meeting to discuss this matter further. Please let me
know your availability for a follow-up meeting to be held in early January.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,



Ellen Carpenter



